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August 11, 2022 

 

City of West Burlington 

122 Broadway St 

West Burlington, IA 52655 

 

RE: LUERS PARK WATER RESOURCE RESTORATION – CHANGE ORDER #3 AND 

PAY REQUEST #5 APPROVAL 

 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

 

Enclosed for your review and approval are Change Order #3 and Pay Request #5 for work on the 

Luers Park Water Resource Restoration.  

 

We recommend approval of Change Order #3 in the amount of $968.00 to Fye Excavating. Change 

Order #3 is a final quantity reconciliation change order needed to rectify the final installed 

quantities with the contract quantities. 

 

We recommend approval of Pay Request #5 in the amount of $6,448.00 to Fye Excavating. We 

have reviewed the pay estimate and find it in agreement with the work completed to date. This 

amount includes the $968.00 Change Order #3.  

 

The final inspection for the compliance with SRF funding was completed on August 9, 2022, by 

Amy Bouska and deemed to be completed according to the approved plans and specifications. 

 

Feel free to contact me to discuss further if needed. Thank you.

 

Respectfully, 

 

SNYDER & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 

 

 

 

Lindsay Beaman, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

 

Cc:   Jeff Getz, Fye Excavating. 

Attached: Change Order #3 and Pay Request #5 
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